
From: Arshad Jadoon [mailto:arshadjadoon929@gmail.com]  

Sent: Saturday, July 13, 2019 7:36 PM 
To: Imran.ali@ctc.org.pk 

Cc: dubet@who.int; lumhs.web@gmail.com; pcrdcwest@gmail.com 
Subject: Request for investigation of fake degree 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

I would like to get your kind attention towards a chronic issue where a UCPO Raza working at 

UC.08 GaboPat in kemari Town has made a breach of discipline utiliIng a fake degree for his 

appointment. since,  we are at a national cause and work on behalf of govt indicator and secondly 

using a fake degree is totally irresponsible , breach of rule of law and discipline.   

 

Please consider the issue and act accordingly.  

 

Thank You 

Best Regards 

 


